
CITY OF NOLANVILLE
101  N  5TH STREET

254-698-6335  

THE ITEMTHE ITEM

2024
FALL

The City of Nolanville's Official NewsletterThe City of Nolanville's Official Newsletter



City of Nolanville

Andy Williams

M A Y O R ' S  C O R N E R

As we embrace the beautiful season of fall and watch the leaves
transform into vibrant hues of red, orange, and gold, it’s a
wonderful time to reflect on the sense of community that makes
our city so special. I want to take a moment to thank everyone
who joined us for the Fox Trot 5K and Train Whistle Jamboree.
These events are not just fun; they are a testament to the spirit
and camaraderie of Nolanville. 

A special thanks to everyone who donated to the Battle of the
Braun between our Police Department and Fire Department,
which raised over $400 for the Nolanville Volunteer Fire
Department. Congratulations to the Police Department for
taking home the victory!

Additionally, I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to those who
came out to celebrate the grand opening of the Faith Outreach
Clinic. This project has been a long time in the making, and
seeing it finally come to fruition is a tremendous milestone for
our city and the organizations involved. Together, we are
creating a healthier and more supportive community. 

As we approach the holiday season, I’m excited to remind you of
several upcoming events: the Harry Potter Night Market on
October 25th, Fall Fest on November 22nd, and Grinch Fest on
December 7th. These events are designed to bring us together
in celebration and joy, and you can find more information on our
website and in this edition of The Item. 

Let us continue to strengthen our bonds as a community this fall
and beyond. I wish you all a season filled with warmth,
happiness, and cherished moments with family and friends.

check out our community events



KEEP NOLANVILLE
BEAUTIFUL

Follow us on
Facebook

Stay Up To Date With Everything Nolanville! 



Halloween Night Market October 25th:  6-8PM 204 N
Main Street

Election Day November 5th Polls open at City Hall 

Fall Fest Night Market November 22nd 6-8PM 204 N
Main Street

Carter BloodCare Blood Drive November 23rd 9am-
12PM 84 N Main Street

Grinch Festival December 7th 5-8PM 204 N Main
Street 

*Event details, times and locations subject to change. Up to date

information can always be found at www.Nolanvilletx.gov or by

contacting City Hall at 254-698-6335
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CITY OF NOLANVILLE ANNOUNCES TRANSITION TO WASTE
MANAGEMENT FOR TRASH, BULK ANDRECYCLING SERVICES

The service schedule will vary based on residents' locations. For those living north of I-14, trash
will be collected on Mondays, with bulk and brush service provided on the first Thursday of each
month. South of I-14, trash collection will take place on Thursdays, with bulk and brush services
scheduled for the third Thursday of the month. Recycling will occur every other Wednesday,
with specific dates outlined in a community calendar.

Residents are reminded that November 1st falls on a Friday. Those currently receiving Friday
service will have their trash collected that day only, after which they are encouraged to follow
the new schedule. As part of the transition, residents can expect the delivery of two 96-gallon
carts—one for trash and one for recycling—between October 21st and 25th. Until the end of
October, residents should continue using their Texas Disposal Systems (TDS) carts. On the last
service day of October, TDS carts should be left out for pickup, with remaining carts collected
during the first week of November.

Residents are set to benefit from an
enhanced waste management system
beginning November 1st, aimed at
promoting cleanliness and sustainability in
the community. The new service will
introduce several key changes to waste
collection and recycling efforts.

The updated waste service includes weekly
curbside trash pickup, curbside recycling
every other week, and monthly bulk and
brush collection. 

Additionally, a call-in service for hazardous
materials disposal will be available to
residents, providing a safe and convenient
way to manage potentially dangerous items.
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http://www.nolanvilletx.gov/


WASTE MANAGEMENT FAQ’S 
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To ensure effective curbside collection, all items must be placed inside the cart with the lid
closed. Items should not be left outside the cart, except during designated bulk and brush
service weeks.
For residents needing additional capacity, extra trash or recycling carts can be purchased for
$3.50 per month by contacting the City of Nolanville. The monthly bulk and brush pickup will
accommodate up to five cubic yards of waste, with residents simply required to place items in
a neat pile by the curb.

Accepted recyclables include plastic bottles, cans, clean paper, and flattened cardboard.
Residents are reminded that glass, food, foam, plastic bags, batteries, clothing, and carpet are
not eligible for recycling. Detailed information will be available on the lid of the new recycling
carts.
Additionally, the city will offer the “At Your Door” program for the safe disposal of hazardous
materials, such as electronics and batteries. Residents can schedule pickups through the
information provided with their new carts.

For more information about the new waste service and to access a complete list of guidelines,
residents can visit the City of Nolanville’s website.

http://www.nolanvilletx.gov/


WASTE MANAGEMENT FAQ’S 

Collection Days for Trash Services North of Interstate 14 (Yellow)
Trash Collection:

Day: Monday
Recycling Collection:

Frequency: Every other week on Wednesday
Note: Please review the recycling collection calendar for specific dates.

Bulk Collection:
Day: Thursday
Frequency: On the 1st week of the month
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Collection Days for Trash Services South of Interstate 14 (Green)
Trash Collection:

Day: Thursday
Recycling Collection:

Frequency: Every other week on Wednesday
Note: Please review the recycling collection calendar for specific dates.

Bulk Collection:
Day: Thursday
Frequency: On the 3rd week of the month

http://www.nolanvilletx.gov/


NOLANVILLE FAITH OUTREACH CENTER OPENS FREE
MEDICAL CLINIC TO SERVE THE COMMUNITY

Patricia Warden, a pastor at Nolanville First United Methodist Church and
one of the clinic’s founders, emphasized the importance of accessibility in
her vision for the clinic:

“Many people do not have computer capability to connect. That’s why
we’ve decided to accept only walk-in patients. Everyone is due a good

lifestyle, and we are committed to ensuring that all community members
have access to quality healthcare.”

While the facility does not keep medicine on-site, the volunteer staff, composed of approximately 10
trained medical professionals each evening, can order prescriptions for patients in need. The clinic's
goal is to serve approximately 45 patients each Monday evening, with plans to expand hours of
service as needed. Warden noted that during her time working in the city, she identified a critical
need for healthcare services, alongside other necessities like a grocery store and a laundry facility.
The opening of this clinic represents a vital step in addressing these community needs.

On Saturday, September 28th, the
Nolanville Faith Outreach Center officially
opened its doors, welcoming community
members to a new free medical clinic
designed to address the healthcare needs
of the medically underserved in Nolanville
and Harker Heights. 

The grand opening ceremony, held at
noon, marked a significant milestone for
the initiative, which has been in the works
since 2019.

The clinic, located at 101 N Main Street,
aims to provide essential health services,
including treatment for colds, viruses,
family care, and vaccinations.

The Nolanville Faith Outreach Center, born from a vision of
compassionate care, stands ready to serve the community and fulfill
the pressing health needs of its residents. For more information about
the clinic and its services, individuals are encouraged to visit
https://www.nolanvillefaith.org  or contact the center directly at
NolanvilleFaithOutreach2020@yahoo.com

This clinic represents a significant step forward in providing essential healthcare services to our residents, and we are excited
to see the positive impact it will have on the health and well-being of our community. Together, we are building a stronger,
healthier Nolanville." — Teresa Chandler, Interim City Manager

WWW.NOLANVILLETX.GOV                                                                      FALL   2024

http://www.nolanvilletx.gov/


The City of Nolanville extends its

heartfelt appreciation to all participants,

sponsors, volunteers, and organizers

who contributed to the success of the

8th Annual Fox Trot 5K. Their collective

effort and unwavering support continue

to make this event a resounding

triumph, reinforcing Nolanville's

commitment to promoting wellness and

community spirit.

The event, made possible by the

dedication of volunteers, local

businesses, and the City's

administration, featured several

water station sponsors operating

throughout the race route. These

sponsors played a crucial role in

ensuring participants stayed

hydrated and energized as they

tackled the 5K course.

 

Nolanville Mayor Andy Williams

expressed his gratitude, saying,

In conjunction with the City's

Train Whistle Jamboree, the Fox

Trot 5K brought early

enthusiasm to a busy day of

events for the community. 

he City of Nolanville is thrilled to

announce the outstanding

success of its 9th Annual Fox

Trot 5K, held on September

28th, 2024. This lively event,

which is a part of the Cen Tex

Race series, saw the

enthusiastic participation of 242

walkers, joggers, runners, and

even a few furry friends,

transforming Nolanville into a

lively racer’s paradise despite

the fall Texas Heat.

The Fox Trot 5K, now an

anticipated fall tradition,

welcomed participants from all

athletic backgrounds, creating

an inclusive atmosphere that

celebrated the spirit of

community and fitness. This

year's theme, 1950s Sock Hop

and runners and attendees

embraced the theme with gusto,

showcasing their creativity. 

FOX TROT 5K

MEET ME AT THE TROT
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T  "THE FOX TROT 5K HAS BECOME A SIGNIFICANT
EVENT FOR NOLANVILLE, BRINGING OUR

COMMUNITY TOGETHER AND PROMOTING A
HEALTHY LIFESTYLE. WE ARE PROUD TO SEE IT

GROW EACH YEAR, ATTRACTING PARTICIPANTS OF
ALL AGES AND BACKGROUNDS. THE CREATIVITY
AND ENTHUSIASM DISPLAYED BY EVERYONE,

FROM THE RUNNERS TO THE VOLUNTEERS, TRULY
MAKE THIS EVENT SPECIAL."

2025 FOXTROT 5K
SATURDAY OCTOBER 4TH 2025

http://www.nolanvilletx.gov/


WALTER CASTRO
H O M E S
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AVENUE G
N E W  A R T  E X H I B I T  U N V E I L E D  O N

"We believe these sculptures will enhance the
overall vibe and appeal of our emerging

downtown hub, creating a vibrant center for
outdoor recreation," 

- Brian O’Connor, Director of the Nolanville
Economic Development Corporation

Meet The Artists:
Joe Barrington & Peter Mangan

Joe Barrington and Peter Mangan are acclaimed
Texas artists whose works reflect the region's rural
landscape and cultural narrative. Barrington's
sculptures, including "Outliers Guide to the
Universe" and "Indian Firewheel," capture the
essence of local folklore and have been featured in
notable locations like the Lake Ray Hubbard Transit
Station in Dallas and the National Museum of
Wildlife Art in Jackson Hole, Wyoming.
Mangan combines his backgrounds in sculpture and
glasswork, with pieces such as "She Comes in
Colors" and "Twist" reflecting the vibrant energy of
the Texas Hill Country, where he now resides. His
work, exhibited and collected worldwide, showcases
a unique fusion of form and color. Together,
Barrington and Mangan exemplify Texas's rich
artistic heritage. N O M A D I C    |    2 4

The Nolanville Economic Development Corporation

is thrilled to announce the installation of new public

artwork along the Avenue G Skate Path as part

of the City's Public Art Program. 

This initiative is integrated into the Avenue G

Streetscape Project, aiming to enhance the

vibrancy and appeal of Nolanville's rapidly

evolving downtown area. The City has

allocated funds specifically for this purpose,

recognizing the importance of public art in

creating a lively and engaging community

space.

The Avenue G Skate Path has quickly become a

community favorite, and with the anticipated

relocation of King of the Mountains Bike Shop and

other exciting projects on the horizon, these

sculptures will further contribute to the overall vibe of

Nolanville’s new downtown hub. 
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S P O T L I G H T  O NS P O T L I G H T  O N

A R TA R T

http://www.nolanvilletx.gov/


The SMART Museum staff is excited to share the fruits of their labor and the knowledge of
hydroponics with the community, fostering a deeper understanding of sustainable practices and
encouraging a love for science and gardening among all ages
 

The Nolanville SMART Museum is “Growing”!
This summer, the staff at the
SMART Museum have been hard
at work cultivating a variety of
summer vegetables, including
lettuce, cucumbers, and
tomatoes, using the innovative
hydroponics system provided by
Crop Kings. Hydroponics, a
method of growing plants
without soil, offers a unique
opportunity for hands-on learning
in a STEM-focused environment.
By engaging with this sustainable
agricultural technique,
participants gain valuable insights
into plant biology, environmental
science, and technology—all
essential skills in today’s rapidly
evolving world.

Did You Know......  
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FALL FEST

NIGHT MARKET

Corner Of Main St. & Avenue I 

Food Trucks - Artisan Vendors - Face Painting -  
Music & Much More! 

22
November For more information: 254-698-6335 

#MeetMeAtTheCorner.   #KeepNolanvilleBeautiful.   #NolanvilleNaturally

6-8 PMFROM



GR
INCH FEST

UGLY SWEATER CONTEST
LIVE BAND
FOOD TRUCKS
COMMUNITY VENDORS
VISIT FROM THE GRINCH
HOLIDAY CUT OUTS AND
LIGHT DISPLAYS

DEC.  7TH 5-8PM

NIGHT MARKET

#KEEPNOLANVILLEBEAUTIFUL
204 N MAIN STREET,  NOLANVILLE TX

THE CITY OF NOLANVILLE PRESENTS. . .

IF  YOU THOUGHT LASTIF  YOU THOUGHT LAST
YEARS EVENT WASYEARS EVENT WAS

HUGE. .YOU HAVENT SEENHUGE. .YOU HAVENT SEEN
ANYTHING YET!ANYTHING YET!


